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ARTICLES:

President’'s Message, by David Meyer
“What is Going On”, by Dennis Wilson

“Soil Temperature and Crabgrass”, by Jeff Lefton,
Ext. Turfgrass Specialist

“An Architect’s Opinion”, by Bob Lohman
“Dandelions Beware”, by Dr. Lee Burpee
“The Grass Won’t Do It Your Way”, by J. M. Vargas. Jr.

More Pictures From Anaheim by Ray Schmitz
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NEXT MEETING

April 24, 1989
Kankakee Country Club
Host Superintendent Greg Coyne



